MINUTES

HART COUNTY BOARD OF FAMILY AND CHILDREN SERVICES

The monthly meeting of the DFCS Board was held on Wednesday, January 30, 2008 at 4:00 P.M. at the DFCS building.

Attending were Chairperson Will Carter, Alice Worthan and Director Tom Mullenix.

The minutes of the December meeting were approved as presented.

1.
The Director discussed the CFSR Region Review and the 

exit conference and that Hart County did poorly.  He explained the efforts underway to correct the problems.
2.
Discussed the CPS Supervisor, Charlotte Keeble who has been out since mid November with a severely injured knee and leg.  Hopefully she will return by mid February.

3. 
Director discussed FSP Outreach program.


4.
Director discussed Desired Outcomes and their ramifications.
A discussion was held regarding the new way of handling Christmas for low income clients.  It was agreed we need to start the process earlier and locate volunteers as soon as possible.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:00 P.M.
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